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Balornock Primary School
New Entrants for Session

2017/18
Please come along to enrol your child for school if she/he will be five on or before 28th February 2018.
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Enrolment will be held in
Balornock Primary School
on the week beginning:

Monday 7th November – Friday 11th November 2016
We will be delighted to welcome you and your child to enrol any Morning between 10.00am – 11.00am and any Afternoon from 1.30pm – 2.30pm.
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Please bring your child’s Birth Certificate and any Utility Bill with you.
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